
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

GREATER ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY REGULAR MEETING 
 
 
 
In accordance with Section 1.5.(e) of Session Law 2012-121, it has been determined 
that the August 14, 2015, Regular Meeting of the Greater Asheville Regional Airport 
Authority has been cancelled.   
 
The Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority will hold a special meeting at 8:30 a.m. 
on Friday, August 21, 2015, in the Conference Room at the Administrative Offices of the 
Asheville Regional Airport.  The Administrative Offices are located at the northern end 
of the second floor of the Terminal Building at the Asheville Regional Airport.  The 
address for the Administrative Offices is Suite 1, 61 Terminal Drive, Fletcher, North 
Carolina, and the telephone number is 828-684-2226.  The agenda for the special 
meeting will be posted 48 hours prior to the meeting. 


